
   

 

HELLENIC REPUBLIC  

   HELLENIC STATISTICAL 

AUTHORITY 

GENERAL DIRECTORATE OF STATISTICAL SURVEYS  

 Piraeus,    27/9/2017 

 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users on the postponement 

of the publication of the Press Releases concerning the “Structural Survey on 

Manufacturing, Electricity and Water Supply”, the “Survey on Mines, Quarries, 

Salterns” and the “Survey on Construction” of year 2015 scheduled for the 28th of 

September 2017, as well as the publication of the Press Release on the 

“Structural Survey in the Services Sector” of year 2015, scheduled for the 29th of 

September 2017. 

 

The postponement of the announcement of the aforementioned Press Releases is 

on account of the treatment of data coming from administrative sources for the 

compilation of the results of these surveys. 

 

ELSTAT will publish the above mentioned Press Releases in November 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 


